
February News 2023 
 

We had a lot of fun in January but not a lot of snow (Not yet-maybe February?) 

In January we… 

• Learned about Arctic animals and what animals do in winter (hibernate, migrate, and 
adapt).  

• Learned about Martin Luther King. 
• Shared black and white items  
• We practice our fine motor skills – making polar, panda and brown bears. Penguins and 

hats. 
• For Math, we worked on several foundational skills such as number identification and 

1:1 correspondence (bears in caves). 
• Gross motor fun we practiced Arctic Yoga 

In February we will...  

• Learn about Groundhog Day, Valentine’s Day, President’s Day, friendships, community 
helpers. 

• Dental health and Black History awareness are also discussed in the month February.  
• Science will focus on our 5 senses 
• No ends will be added to our block area 
• Dramatic play will become a Post Office  
• Celebrate Valentine’s Day  
• Open Gear table  
• Color of month - Pink  

 

Our 3 day had a former Project 
Grow student as our Mystery 
Reader. Thanks to Austin Sims 
for reading us a story! 



                          
hot chocolate and     penguins                                 Arctic animals suncatchers 

 
 
 
 
Attached is February class sharing piece so no need to send in pink items. Also, a speech idea from Mrs. 
Garcia. 

 
Thanks for all your support 
Mrs. Baronas, Mrs. Bateman and Mrs. Sims 
 

Always remember to pack a 
hat and mittens ☺ We go 
outside daily. Make sure 
your child is prepared.

 



 
 
 
 


